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ZBA20-013; 625 North Fourth Avenue
Rob Fowler, representing property owner, is requesting relief from Section 5.32.2 Alteration to a
Nonconforming Structure. The subject property is zoned R4C Multiple-Family Dwelling and is a
nonconforming duplex that does not meet the required lot area, lot width and setbacks for the district.
The applicant is seeking to add habitable space in the basement to construct two new bedrooms and
a bathroom to each unit. The proposed construction will alter each unit from a one-bedroom one-
bathroom to a three-bedroom two-bathroom.
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